
LCC MINUTES
JANUARY ‘24 MEETING

January 15, 2024

PRESENT: Roger Merrill, Val Poulsen, Dorothy Corey, Gardner Kellogg,
Tom Alt

ABSENT: Lori-Jo Gardner, Jim Duranty

GUESTS: Jim Fillion & Courtney Bowler: Friends of Remich Park

CALL TO ORDER: Tom Alt, 7:05 PM

FRIENDS OF REMICH PARK: The group is interested in setting up an “ice- out
competition” at Dells Pond as a fundraiser for their organization. After some discussion,
LLC members agreed with the basic concept and FORP will gather more information and
relay it to LLC.

REVIEW MINUTES: The December ‘23 LLC business meeting was opened/closed with no
discussion and followed by the Christmas Party.
No minutes. Just good cookies.

FINANCES: No change.

PERMITS & CORRESPONDENCE: Vermont Fish & Wildlife has opened their 2024 Green
Mtn. Conservation Camp up to applications. LLC will again sponsor 2 or 3 scholarships
@ $250 each. Word will go out through local papers as well as church and school
contacts.

Representatives of Class of 1974 Littleton High School are interested in planting a
memory tree on town property. It was agreed that an existing tree at The Dells might need
replacing and we would relay that information to them.

STEWARDSHIP: The Dells, a Kilburn Crags, Pine Hill and Eaton Town Forest are all in
good shape and getting regular wintertime use.

OLD BUSINESS: Group agreed to prioritize advertising & signage in 2024 for Eaton Town
Forest. Also, finding more interested volunteers for work projects is needed.

NEW BUSINESS: None

ADJOURN: Dorothy/Roger

Next meeting - February 19, 2024

Respectfully submitted - Tom Alt




